


Appendix G: Screen Time Information Sheet

Parents make a difference in the balance of 
their child’s lives.

Research indicates:

 k Only 1/3 of parents set parental controls and 
monitor their children’s online activities  

 k Children whose parents set rules or limit access 
to screens spend less time with media than their 
peers  Parents who impose media-related rules of 
time limits or content limits have children who are 
less media saturated 

Top Ten Screen Tips

1  Limit screen time (TV, videos, computer games, 
and internet) to less than 2 hours per day  One 
hour is better  Especially, limit inactive recreational 
screen time 

2  Limit TV viewing or computer use before bed, 
and take screens out of bedrooms  Using screens 
before bedtime can lead to sleep problems in 
children 

3  Create “house rules” to turn off the screens at 
mealtimes and while doing homework and all 
screens should be off if not being watched  

4  Make sure sitters or other caregivers are aware of 
your house rules 

5  Encourage children to choose healthy snacks and 
reduce snacking in front of TV  Children tend to 
eat while they watch, and eat what they watch 
(which is often unhealthy) 

6  Help children develop the skills and the balanced 
perspective they need to use media information 
effectively and wisely  Children need to be critical 
thinkers and separate what is real from what is 
virtual 

7  Have a family reading time each evening, where 
family members sit in the same room to read 
something of their choice  Too many kids replace 
books with screens 

8  Get active together  Go for a walk, bike ride, ski, 
or swim  Help children experience life instead of 
watching  it 

9  Create opportunities at home for your child to 
socially interact with family members and friends  
Communication skills are often lost with excessive 
use of screens 

10  Limit your own screen time, and let your children 
see you participate in sports, hobbies, and active, 
creative play  Let them learn from you how to 
balance media use as part of a healthy lifestyle 




